
Dear members of our esteemed Shooting Organization,

I stand before you today as your President, humbled and honored to address this gathering of
passionate individuals who share a common love for shooting sports. It is with great pride and
enthusiasm that I extend my heartfelt gratitude to each and every one of you for being a part of
this incredible community.

Our organization stands as a symbol of unity, camaraderie, and the pursuit of excellence. It is
through our collective dedication, unwavering commitment, and unyielding spirit that we have
achieved remarkable milestones and continue to push the boundaries of what is possible.
Together, we have elevated the art of shooting and created an environment that fosters growth,
respect, and sportsmanship.

The essence of shooting sports lies not just in the precision of marksmanship but also in the
values that underpin our community. Integrity, discipline, and respect are the cornerstones of our
organization. As shooters, we understand the significance of adhering to the highest standards
of safety and ethical conduct. It is our responsibility to embody these principles both on and off
the shooting range, inspiring others to follow in our footsteps.

In a world where division often overshadows unity, our organization serves as a sanctuary
where people from all walks of life come together, bound by their shared passion. Here, it
matters not where you come from, your background, or your beliefs. We are united by our love
for the sport and our unwavering dedication to its growth and preservation. Together, we
transcend barriers and forge friendships that will last a lifetime.

As we look towards the future, it is essential that we remain steadfast in our commitment to
nurturing the next generation of shooters. We have a duty to pass on the knowledge, skills, and
values that have been entrusted to us. Let us invest in training programs, mentorship
opportunities, and educational initiatives that empower young enthusiasts to embrace the
shooting sports and carry the torch forward.

Moreover, let us also recognize the importance of responsible gun ownership and advocate for
sensible gun legislation. We must prioritize safety, promote awareness, and contribute to
initiatives that ensure firearms are used lawfully and responsibly. By doing so, we can safeguard
our sport, protect our communities, and counter misconceptions that surround shooting
activities.

In closing, I want to express my deepest gratitude to our members, whose unwavering support
has propelled us to new heights. It is your dedication, passion, and commitment that make our
organization thrive. Together, we have built a legacy that will endure for generations to come.

Let us continue to uphold the noble traditions of shooting sports, while embracing progress,
inclusivity, and innovation. By doing so, we can shape a future where our organization serves as



a beacon of excellence, unity, and inspiration. Together, let us reach for the stars and continue
to write the remarkable story of our Shooting Organization.

Thank you, and shoot on!

Sincerely,

Jeff Peinhardt
President, International Benchrest Shooters


